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May 15, 2013 
 
            
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
Mr. Pete Andreasen 
Ms. Loretta Cranmer 
Florida Power & Light 
1833 Lee Street FM0/FM2 
Fort Myers, FL  33901 
Pete.Andreasen@FPL.com  
Loretta.Cranmer@FPL.com  
 
Re: Lee County – HW  
 Return to Compliance 
 FPL – FTM Lee & Thompson Service Center 
 Facility ID No. FLD000807370 
 
 
Dear Mr. Andreasen and Ms. Cranmer: 
 
Department personnel conducted a compliance inspection of the above-referenced facility on 
March 21, 2013.  Based on the information provided in your letter of April 25th, the facility is 
determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.   
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Laura Comer at 
(239)344-5626 or by via e-mail at Laura.Comer@dep.state.fl.us.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
      
Albert D. McLaurin, P.E. 
Assistant Director of District Management 
South District Office 
 
ADM/LC/rcd  


